
Dear NRC  

 

I endorse the submission put in by NCC and would make all the same points 

 

Environmental water in the Macquarie Wambuul catchment is very well managed.  

The WSP does not apply the principles of ecologically sustainable development, nor 
does it protect, enhance and restore the water source.  

Significant shortcomings include no protection for flows above requirements, and the 
ineffectiveness of floodplain harvesting management rules to limit extraction.  

 

More detailed comment in the submission. 

 

Best Regards 

 

  

 

  

     

 

 

 

 

 




